
February 20, 2004

Ms. B. Marie Moore, Vice President
Safety and Regulatory
Nuclear Fuel Services, Inc.
P.O. Box 337, MS 123
Erwin, TN 37650

SUBJECT: • ASSESSMEN1

Dear Ms. Moore:

0

On April 29, 2003, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) issued orders to Nuclear
Fuel Services (NFS)

To aid licensees in assessing
Droarams. enclosed is a coov
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If you have any questions or feel we can be of further assistance, contact Dr. Ralph Way or
myself, Barry Westreich.

Sincerely,

/P. Prescott for/

Barry Westreich, Chief
Security Oversight Section
Nuclear Security Operations Project Directorate
Division of Nuclear Security
Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response

Enclosure:



Ms. B. Moore -2-Ms. B. Moore

If you have any questions or feel we
myself, Barry Westreich.

can be of further assistance, contact Dr. Ralph Way or

Sincerely,

/P. Prescott for/

Barry Westreich, Chief
Security Oversight Section
Division of Nuclear Security
Office of Nuclear Security

and Incident Response

Enclosure:

ADAMS Accession No. ML040510402

OFFICE SOS S: SOS I

NAME ASmith BWestreich

DATE 02/20/04 02/20/04

INDICATE IN BOX: "C"=COPY W/O ATTACHMENTIENCLOSURE, "E"=COPY WIATTIENCL, "N"=NO COPY

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY


